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DOCKET NO. 17-07-32 
 

DEEP AND PURA JOINT PROCEEDING TO IMPLEMENT THE GOVERNOR’S 
EXECUTIVE ORDER NUMBER 59  

 
NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT 

(December 21, 2017) 
 

The Department of Energy and Environmental Protection (DEEP) and the 
Public Utilities Regulatory Authority (PURA) opened the above-referenced 
uncontested proceedings for administrative purposes for DEEP and PURA (together, 
Agencies) to jointly conduct a study and produce a report in accordance with 
Executive Order Number 59 issued by Governor Malloy on July 25, 2017. 

 
Interested persons may submit to the Agencies any comments, responses, or 

objections on or before 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 21, 2017, concerning 
the following:  
 

1. The December 11, 2017 Motion of NRG Energy, Inc. to narrow the 
Agencies’ December 7, 2017 protective order regarding data filed by 
Dominion Nuclear Energy Connecticut Inc. 

2. The Office of Consumer Counsel’s December 12, 2017 Motion for 
Reconsideration of Grant of Protective Order. 

Any filings made in these proceedings shall be submitted to both DEEP 
and PURA through their respective website filing systems, the process for 
which is explained below. All documents submitted in these proceedings should 
contain the above caption referencing both proceedings and should be filed in 
both proceedings. 

 
When filing documents with DEEP, documents may be filed electronically 

on DEEP’s website or submitted to DEEP.EnergyBureau@ct.gov. PURA 
encourages electronic submission of all filings through the Web Filing Account 
Management System at http://www.ct.gov/pura/. Persons filing electronically 
must create an account through the Authority’s website under Docket Services 
(Make a Web Filing).  
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Additional information is available at DEEP’s website: 

www.ct.gov/deep/energyfilings and PURA’s website: http://www.ct.gov/pura. The 
DEEP case coordinator assigned to this proceeding is Debra Morrell, who can 
be reached at (860) 827-2688 or via e-mail at DEEP.EnergyBureau@ct.gov. The 
PURA case coordinator assigned to this proceeding is Laura Lupoli, who can be 
reached at (860) 827-2631 or via e-mail at Laura.Lupoli@ct.gov. 

 
 

The Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection is 
an Affirmative Action and Equal Opportunity Employer that is committed to 
complying with the Americans with Disabilities Act. To request an 
accommodation, contact us at (860) 418-5910 or deep.accommodations@ct.gov. 

 
 Dated at New Britain, Connecticut this 13th day of December, 2017. 
 
 

PUBLIC UTILITIES REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

 
                           Jeffrey R. Gaudiosi, Esq. 

  Executive Secretary 
 
 

 
Notice filed with the Secretary of the State on December 13, 2017. 
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